
 

 
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 
 

 

        Notice No: 931                                                    Date: 22/11/2022 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby notified that the 2nd batch of Computer and 
Business English training programme, conducted by Ambuja 
Neotia Group shall start soon. All the interested final year and 
pass out students are requested to appear for a selection process 
in our college. The interview will be held on 29.11.2022 (2:00 
pm) at room number 19.   

 
 

 
                             -Sd- 

                          Principal 
                                        Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Govt. College 

                                    New Town, Rajarhat 
 

 

 

 


